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DONALDIE. MARTIN, P.C. 4
P.O.Bo8433

Falls Chch, \TLrduna 22041
Tel: 703.642.2344 ' Fax: 703.642.2357 Fmail: Jempc@prodigy.net

September 10, 2014

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch
Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
445 12I1 Street, SW.
Washington, D.C. 20554

RE: Notice of Resumption of Licensed Operations
K272EP, Cheha1is Washington
Chehalis Valley Educational Foundation
File No. BSTA-26140625AGR
Facility ID #142657

Dear Ms. Dortch:
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On behalf of Chehalis Valley Educational Foundation, this is to noti' the Commission that
its FM translator station K272EP, Chehalis, Washington, has resumed normal licensed operations.
The station was previously operating with reduced facilities pursuant the STA issued in File No.
BSTA-20 140625AGR.

Please contact the undersigned should you have any questions concerning this matter.

Very truly yours,

Donald E. Martin
Counsel for
Chehalis Valley Educational Foundation.
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